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Wojtowicz, Louis M.
Aug. 17, 1947 - Mar. 29, 2013
Louis M. Wojtowicz, 65, of Venice, FL, died 
on Mar. 29, 2013. Visitation will be held 
from 5:00 PM to 9:00 PM on Fri., Apr. 12, 
2013 at Skaja Funeral Home in Niles, IL. 
Services will be held at 10:00 AM on Sat., at 

https://sympathy.legacy.com/en-us/funeral-flowers/landingpage/louis-wojtowicz-funeral-flowers/p164066427/?affiliateId=1818&pm=205
https://www.legacy.com/funeral-homes/illinois/niles/skaja-terrace-funeral-home-niles/fh-2129?cobrand=heraldtribune


St. Juliana Parish, with burial to follow at 
Maryhill Cemetery in Niles, IL. Funeral 
arrangements by: Ewing Funeral Home, 
Venice, FL.
To plant trees in memory, please visit 
the Sympathy Store.
Published by Herald Tribune from Apr. 6 to Apr. 7, 2013.
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May 9, 2013
Worked with Louie years ago in S.O.G. he was 
always a good Officer and a good guy. 
Condolences to his family at this time.

Bernie Brennan CPD retired

Share

May 9, 2013
Adios Lou we had a great time at LU in Art 
Appreciation many a year ago.

CML

Share

https://sympathy.legacy.com/en-us/funeral-flowers/gallery/?type=obituary&p=164066427&pn=louis-wojtowicz&affiliateid=1818&pm=69&filter=pgb


Share

April 11, 2013
Lou was always upbeat and ready to help 
anyone. We know he will have peace and 
happiness in his new home.
Deacon Rich & Mary Willer
Classmates 1997

Share

Mike Underwood
April 11, 2013

Louie was a great guy. May he rest in peace.

Share

Jack and Linda Smith
April 10, 2013

Our condolences to Lou's family on his passing. 
It was a privilege knowing him and spending 4 
years together in Deaconate formation, and was 
proud to be ordained along with him in the class 
of 1997 for the Archdiocese of Chicago.

Jack and Linda Smith



Deaconate Class 1997

Share

April 10, 2013
I WORKED WITH LOU IN S.O.G YEARS BACK 
AND WE SHARED MANY LAUGHS TOGETHER, 
HE HAD A GREAT SENSE OF HUMOR, REST IN 
PEACE. SGT.NICK STASINOPOULOS, CHICAGO 
POLICE DEPARTMENT

Share

April 10, 2013
May you draw close to God in prayer and find 
comfort in reading his Word.

Share

Kevin & Brian
April 8, 2013

We are deeply saddened to hear of Lou's passing. 
He was a wonderful man who did many kind 
deeds without anyone knowing. He was a great 
friend that shared our spring training tickets for 



a few seasons and he was a pleasure to sit with 
and watch him yell at all the MLB players for a 
baseball that he would then give to a little boy or 
girl that was sitting close by. He was a good man 
and an even better friend. You are in our 
thoughts and prayers Lou and we know you are 
watching over us in a greater place and reaping 
the rewards for your unselfishness and kindness 
to others. Rest in peace friend.

Share

April 7, 2013
Condolences to the family from all the friends he 
made atVRMC while volunteering at the 
hospital.His Tuesday morning pals will not 
forget him. A.Schotz

Share
In memory of a dear friend who will be deeply missed. May god rewqrd you 
for all the wonderful things you did in your short time here.

Kevin & Brian
April 7, 2013

Share



~ ~ Fr. Dan Brandt, CPD Chaplain
April 7, 2013

Heartfelt and prayerful condolences from the 
Chicago Police Chaplains. Lou will be 
remembered at the Police Mass on Sunday, 14 
APR, 11:00 a.m., at Mercy Home - 1140 W. 
Jackson Blvd. In the meantime, may family and 
friends know the healing touch of Jesus Christ! 
[Police Chaplains Ministry: 
www.ChicagoPCM.org or 312/738-7588]

Share

April 6, 2013
To the Wojtowicz family, All I can say is that I 
thank God every day for having Lou as a friend. 
A truly wonderful person.

with much saddness,
Manny Ribas
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